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Unlicensed Day Care Provider Charged with Child Abuse 
 

 SPRINGFIELD, Mo. – Greene County Prosecuting Attorney Dan Patterson 
announces that an unlicensed day care provider, Rachel L. Slawson, 34, of Springfield, 
Missouri was charged yesterday with child abuse involving one incident from September 
2013 and a more recent incident in July 2016. 
 
 The 2013 incident was submitted to the Greene County Prosecuting Attorney’s 
Office for review in June 2016 and was under review at the time of the July 2016 
incident.  The Springfield Police Department’s investigation of the 2013 incident and the 
Greene County Sheriff’s Office investigation of the 2016 incident are both continuing.  
The charges announced today are a result of the cooperation of those agencies and 
their collaboration with other multi-disciplinary team members including representatives 
of the Missouri Childrens’ Division, the Child Advocacy Center, the Greene County 
Prosecuting Attorney’s Office, and the medical community. 
 
 Prosecuting Attorney Patterson stated that this case provides an important 
reminder that there are resources available to parents looking for quality child care, pre-
school or after-school programs for their children.  Child Care Aware of Missouri 
provides a free parent tool-kit and child care referrals and can be found on the web at 
http://mo.childcareaware.org/parents-families/find-quality-child-care/ or by calling 1-800-
200-9017.  Information on how to obtain a background screening of a potential child 
care provider is also available from the Missouri Department of Health and Senior 
Services at http://health.mo.gov/safety/fcsr/ or by calling 1-866-422-6872. 
 



Subject:  Greene County Prosecuting Attorney Press Release, State v.   
Slawson  
 

 Mr. Patterson cautions that the charges contained in the felony complaint 
are merely allegations and that the defendant is presumed innocent until and 
unless proven guilty in court. 
 
 Copies of the felony complaint and probable statement filed in this case are 
attached to this release.  The Missouri Supreme Court ethics rules prohibit comments 
on the facts or investigation of this case beyond those contained in the felony complaint 
and probable cause statement that are part of the public record.  

 
This case is being prosecuted by Assistant Prosecuting Attorney 

Stephanie Wan.  It is being investigated by the Detective Christina Flood at the 
Springfield Police Department and Detective David Schroeder at the Greene 
County Sheriff’s Office.  
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